
Hilde Schweitzer

Riverfront property owner on the South Fork American River


Comments on Monday Oct 8, 2018 RMAC agenda item:


8-1394:  Committee Member Smay requests the Committee review the Committee
recommended RMAC resolution for possible changes and additions.

I have one comment regarding the landowner/resident representative definition on the RMAC.


• Landowner/Resident Representative. There shall be a
landowner/resident representative who shall be an owner of
residential property or a resident on property that is within
the project area defined in the River Management Plan. This
representative shall not have a financial interest in any
outfitting business norderive their primary income from any
aspect of commercial outfitting.

As a riverfront landowner I do not feel that I will potentially be adequately represented with this 
proposed definition of Landowner/Resident Representative.


Riverfront landowners represent a unique and highly impacted group that deserves a 
representative that owns and resides on riverfront property along the South Fork American 
period.  I do not feel that someone who merely “resides” as a potential renter, or who may or 
may not live close to the river itself (“property that is within the project area”) can adequately 
understand or adequately represent my interests as a riverfront property owner.


Please consider changing the definition of Landowner/Resident Representative to read: 

There shall be a landowner/resident representative who shall be an owner of riverfront 
residential property within the project area defined in the River Management Plan.  This 
representative shall not have a financial interest in any outfitting business nor derive their 
primary income from any aspect of commercial outfitting.


 Thank you for your attention to my comments,


Hilde Schweitzer
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